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Electoral Matters Committee to hold public hearing at 
Old Parliament House 

 

The Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters will hold a public hearing at the Museum of 

Australian Democracy at Old Parliament House on Friday, 29 June 2018. 

The hearing is part of the Committee’s inquiry into the 2016 Federal Election and its review of the 

AEC’s Annual Report 2016-17. 

The Australian Tax Office, the Charities and Not-for-profits Commission, and the Australian Electoral 

Commission will be appearing as witnesses. 

Committee Chair Senator Linda Reynolds said the committee had already gathered a good deal of 

information since the inquiry began in September 2016. 

“The committee is continuing to meet with Australians and a wide-range of organisations to explore 

issues arising from the conduct of the 2016 federal election before concluding our deliberations and 

reporting back to Parliament later this year,” Senator Reynolds said. 

 

Public Hearing Details: 

Date: Friday, 29 June 2018 
Time: 8:30am – 10:30am  
Location: Private Dining Room 1, the Museum of Australian Democracy 
 

Media enquiries: 

Media Contact: Amy Blom (08) 9368 6633, 0431 685 372 or amy.blom@aph.gov.au 

 

For background:  

Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters  

(02) 6277 2374 and em@aph.gov.au  
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